
Happy Spring Semester Graduate Students,

We hope you all have had a wonderful start to the spring semester and are looking forward to an upbeat
year. Transitioning back onto campus has given us many opportunities to get together and interact with
one another in refreshing ways. The past 18 months have been a moment of growth and reflection for
GSG. With the support from student leaders we were able to mobilize funds to provide immediate relief
for students, strengthen our online programming, and restructure systems within the organization. These
opportunities allowed us to reflect and grow the organization in a few different ways.

As we head into the semester, we are excited to tell you about a number of changes we’ve made:

● GSG has added two new director positions: the Director of Virtual Programming and the
Director of Virtual Accessibility. These positions will provide online graduate students
continued access to programming representation.

● GSG has partnered with The Graduate School to reimagine our Travel Grants program as the
new “GSG Professional Development Fund.” The fund provides resources for enhancing
students’ development experience and is accessible to all graduate and professional students.
The new application will be hosted on The Graduate School website.

● We’ve established the GSG Research Committee. This committee will serve as the hub for all
research and information-gathering initiatives conducted through GSG and provide
data-driven recommendations to the university for the enhancement of the graduate student
experience in tandem with other GSG entities

● Our programming team was able to successfully hold programs virtually last year with
completely sold out events. This will allow GSG to have the flexibility it needs to plan engaging
programs and connect with the graduate student population whether in-person or online
during these unprecedented times.

There are a number of additional projects we are also working on. If you would like to learn more about
GSG or inquire about specific issues, you can find our contact information on our website, gsg.usc.edu,
and there, you can also sign up to receive our weekly UPC and HSC Newsletters so you can stay
up-to-date on everything GSG has to offer.

Below, you will find a link to a survey focusing on multiple facets of the graduate school experience at
USC. We appreciate your willingness to participate in this survey and will use the information collected to



inform our advocacy efforts in the coming months. Students who complete the survey will automatically
be entered to win one of ten, $25 Amazon gift cards.

Additionally, you will find information about our upcoming Vice President and Director Elections. All
students are welcome to apply for these positions. Any questions about elections can be directed to our
Director of Elections & Recruitment, Cassandra Flores-Montaño at gsger@usc.edu.

As always, Fight On,

KJ Queen | PhD Student, Keck School of Medicine
USC Graduate Student Government | President, 2021-2022
Samuel Garza | PhD Candidate, School of Pharmacy
USC Graduate Student Government | Senior Vice President, 2021-2022
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